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Beavers on public lands should be left to do what beavers do best--create the 

wetlands we need for wildfire mitigation, fish spawning, and many other services. Fur 

trapping can still be done on other property--only on the classified degraded 

landscapes will it be banned. Many non-lethal solutions exist for any problems 

beavers cause in culverts and around trees. Please let the beavers restore 

waterways.  


